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January 31, 2007
Hello to everyone from Wyss Farms Enterprises,

I hope you had a wonderful Christmas holiday season with your families and are prepared to greet the New Year.

The harvest here on the farm was a good one.  Both corn and soybean yields proved better than anticipated earlier in the season.  I was particularly pleased with the yield of the replanted crops.  As I mentioned in a previous letter, spring planting was challenging which led to a significant number of replanted acres. The excessive rain that was part of the problem early became our ally as the summer progressed, keeping moisture plentiful all season long. 

The ample rainfall carried on right into harvest with this year being one of our wettest of late.  We were restricted on how much fall tillage we were able to do, and compaction of the ground is a concern.  Even now, the ground remains wet.

On the other hand, these are exciting marketing times. The commodities markets have all been enjoying a fun ride, haven’t they?  Isn’t it great when our government works to create uses and opportunities for our products instead of striving to restrict and control them?  Currently it seems as though the government is working compatibly with the agriculture industry. 

The ethanol plant under construction in our immediate area is a 100,000,000-gallon facility.  There is now a second plant being planned four miles away.   The logic of another ethanol plant being built so close can be debated.  If all is calculated intelligently, it will be beneficial to all.

From time to time our family has the opportunity to participate in seminars.  Most recently, we were featured presenters at the “Farming Together” workshop sponsored by Purdue University.  The workshop focused on bringing a new family member into the farming business.  Having attended this workshop several years ago when our oldest son, Don, was preparing to enter the business, we felt very proud to be able to share our story with the farm families at this year’s workshop.

If we can ever be of service to you, or if you are interested in talking to us, please call us at (260) 639-6427.

Sincerely,

Andy Wyss
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“Setting today’s higher standard in family farm business”

